
From the Archives – October Edition 

It is finally feeling like Fall. We are now having those crisp mornings and the leaves are beginning to turn. 

In this month’s edition, we look back at Fall 1976. On September 30, the membership took a bus trip to 

Haliburton. On that day, the membership enjoyed the beginning of the Fall colours. The trees from all 

those years ago echo what the weather looks like these days. I hope you have enjoyed this look back on 

our past. See you in next month’s edition of From the Archives. 

Vivian Petho – Archivist 

 


